
 
January 4, 2024 

To All Students, 
 

Trustee (Education), Vice-President 
  

<IMPORTATNT＞Classes Format for January 9th to 11th 

 

Classes from January 9th to 11th will continue to be held online. (Some experiments and practical 
training may be conducted face-to-face.) Please check WebClass and lecture announcements to 
understand how classes will be held on those days. If you are unable to attend a remote class 
due to the disaster, please inform your class instructor of your circumstances by using ‘Student 
Information Service’. In the case where you do not have a means of communication, please 
contact us once you become contactable. 

Since it is also the time for the submission of theses and dissertations, the campus will not be 
closed. Students should be informed by their instructors to take safety precautions and to follow 
the instructions provided regarding laboratory activities, seminar activities, etc. 

The use of the yacht yard, the 3rd gymnasium (training room), and the swimming pool for 
extracurricular activities is prohibited for the time being. 

※If there are any changes, we will notify you on Friday, January 12. 

 
【Reference】 
■Click here to access WebClass, etc. (Student Information Service) 

https://eduweb.sta.kanazawa-u.ac.jp/portal/ 
 
■Ishikawa Prefecture Disaster Prevention Portal (Select English) 
https://pref-ishikawa.secure.force.com/ 

 
 
Contact 
 
Educational and Student Affairs Division 
Educational and Student Affairs Department 
E-mail:answer_g@adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp 

 1/9 
(Tue)  ～ 

1/11 
（Thu） 

1/12 
（Fri） 

1/13 
（Sat） 

1/14 
（Sun） 

1/15 
（Mon） 

※ 
Classes Online No classes face-to-face 

Coming to school Please check WebClass and lecture 
announcements 

PM: 
Prohibited Prohibited Possible 

https://eduweb.sta.kanazawa-u.ac.jp/portal/
https://pref-ishikawa.secure.force.com/

